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I am writing to request that all police services submit their requirements for positions on 
the January 10 – April 6, 2018 intake of the Basic Constable Training Program to the 
Ontario Police College (OPC). 

Please send the request to the Registrar’s attention by October 27, 2017 via e-mail at 
opc.registrar@ontario.ca.  

The Ontario Police College will respond with allocations for this intake by November 3, 
2017. 

All inquiries should be directed to Justin Mills, Assistant Registrar at OPC at 519-773-
4216. 

Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Stephen Beckett 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division  
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